
 

 
 

 

 

25 March 2022 
 

Dear Parents 

 

As part of Ecoschools, we have pledged to take part in The Great British Spring 

Clean/ Great Big School Clean 2022. If you would like to take part, then please pick 

up litter in your local community. You can use the Let’s play litter bingo! sheet and 

bring it back to school by Tuesday 26th April or just let us know how many bags of 

litter you have collected. We have certificates for all those who take part. 

We have a limited number of litter pickers available in school for you to borrow 

(these have been purchased by Upton Magna Parish Council). Please contact the 

office if you would like to borrow one.  There is information on the Keep Britain Tidy 

website on how to collect litter safely. 

Thank you in advance for your help with this worthwhile project. Let’s hope that 

between us all, we can make our communities a nicer place to live in. 

Mrs S Brennan 

Eco Schools Coordinator 
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